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On the 13th August 2013 some 16 people came to attend the presentation of the Universal Peace Academy  
which was at the Prague HQ. 

The second generation sister Jana Lajdová as the only representative from Europe who is studying there showed 
the UPA video and her own presentation about the life, purpose and goals of the UPA. The presentation was 
clear and interesting because she could speak about her own experiences and why she decided to join UPA. She 
shared about the programme which consists of a strict schedule starting from early morning until late evening. 
There is a lot of study but also space for sports and other activities. 

The inauguration of UPA was after the Foundation day on 4th March 2013. 43 cadets joined this project. They 
are divided into 2 groups. Those who can speak Korean and those who have to study the Korean language first.   

During the month of July the cadets were touring Korea visiting the memorial places of our movement. Then 
they were  doing FR but in a way to prepare a business project. In August they had 10 days free time when they 
could visit their families. 

After the presentation there were many questions. The discussion continued also during the small refreshment. 

Now Jana and other cadets are alreay back in Korea to support True Mother during the 1st anniversary of 
Seonghwa ceremony for True Father. 

Report: Juraj Lajda 

 

 


